Hugh Hamilton

To:

Emily Ardizzone, Planning Manager
Freud Museum London

20 Maresfield Gardens

London NW3 56X

25" May 2018
Dear Emily Ardizzone

I am a retired Solicitor and | acted for Miss Anna Freud and later the Freud Museum which occupied
20 Maresfield Gardens within two years of her death. | have looked at the eight photographs and
Michael Molnar’s letter dated 24™ May and can concur with his conclusion that the photographs
were taken in the second floor of the museum, in the late 1980s.

With best wishes,

Hugh Hamilton



